Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION II1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION MEMORANDUM MAR 28 2025
No. ]Qﬂ s. 2025

REQUEST TO PARTICIPATE IN THE ONLINE SURVEY TO SERVE AS A BASELINE FOR

To

FUTURE INITIATIVES OF CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors

Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors

All Junior High School Heads

All Others Concerned

In reference to DepEd Memorandum No. 2024-11-01570 titled Request to Participate
in the Online Survey to Serve as a Baseline for Future Initiatives of Career
Guidance Program, this Office informs all concerned to answer the survey through
the links provided below on or before March 31, 2025.

e SHS Learners - https://tinyurl.com/CGPSurvey-Learners
+ Class Advisers — https://tinyurl.com/CGPSurvey-ClassAdvisor
e Parents — https://tinyurl.com/CGPSurvey-Parents

The survey shall serve as a baseline for future Career Guidance Program (CGP)
initiatives of the Department particularly in tailoring support and guidance for SHS
graduating learners in their career inclinations, interests, and preferences, thus
providing them a clearer vision of their future careers.

All secondary school heads and class advisers are directed to assist the learners to
ensure 100% participation and safeguard the validity and reliability of the said
survey.

Enclosed in this Memorandum is the copy of the DepEd issuance for reference.

Wide dissemination and compliance thereof are strictly desired.

CAROLINA S.'VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
hools Division Superintendent

Enclosures: as stated
References: DepEd Memorandum No. 2024-11-01570
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

S05/hgd

Under the following subjects:

CAREER GUIDANCE
SURVEY
STUDENT
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SDU‘A 01:2015
MEMORANDUM 55
DM-OUOPS-2024-11- o/f1? :

DOTS-2025-128194
TO : Regional Directors
Minister, Basic, Higher, and Technical Education, BARMM
Schools Division Superintendents
School Heads
All Others Concerned

—C -
FROM : acoms GARMA {:\

Assistant Secretary, Offiég q
Office of the Undersecretary or Operat:ons

SUBJECT : REQUEST TO PARTICIPATE IN THE ONLINE SURVEY TO
SERVE AS A BASELINE FOR FUTURE INITIATIVES OF
CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM

DATE :  March 03, 2025

The Department of Education (DepEd), through the Bureau of Learner Support
Services — Youth Formation Division (BLSS-YFD), together with the Curriculum and
Teaching Strand — Bureau of Curriculum Development (CT-BCD) will conduct an
online survey to assess the future career plans, preferences and readiness to all
graduating Senior High School (SHS) learners, as well as to gather input from class
advisers, and parents.

The survey shall serve as a baseline for future Career Guidance Program (CGP)
initiatives of the Department particularly on tailoring support and guidance for SHS
graduating learners in their career inclinations, interests, and preferences, thus
providing them a clearer vision of their future careers.

Meanwhile, to validate and compare the results, a separate parallel survey will also
be administered to the class advisers and parents of the learner-participants which
will give more substance to the results of the survey.

In line with this, the OUOPS hereby requests all the aforementioned respondents to
answer the survey through the links below on or before March 31, 2025.

¢ SHS Learners - https:/ /tinvurl.com /CGPSurvey-Learners
e Class Advisers - https://tinyurl.com/CGPSurvey-ClassAdvisor
e Parents - hitps://tinvurl.com/CGPSurvey-Parents
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All secondary school heads and class advisers are directed to assist the learners to

ensure their 100% participation and safeguard the validity and reliability of the
said survey.

For inquiries and concerns, please conlact Dr. Gina Lopez Cruz, Senior Education
Program Specialist, Officer-in-Charge of the BL3S-YFD at blss y{dw deped.sov. piy,

For wide dissemination and immediate action.
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